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 Shelley Smith was interviewed on “Flashpoint with Cherri Gregg” on KYW Newsradio 1060 AM discussing

COVID-19 issues in our area. Shelley’s radio interview aired on KYW1060 on Saturday, March 21, at 9:30 p.m.

and Sunday, March 22, at 8:30 a.m.

Listen to the recording on https://kywnewsradio.radio.com/shows/�ashpoint or

https://kywnewsradio.radio.com/media/audio-channel/�ashpoint-coping-with-coronavirus-lockdown-could-

restrictions-get-you-sued-and

Shelley’s portion of the interview begins at the 16:39 minute mark.

Subscribe to COVID-19 Advisories

To subscribe to the latest news and updates on COVID-19, click the link above, or copy and paste this address

into a new browser: https://archerlaw.wpengine.com/news-resources/client-advisories/covid-19-legal-updates-

subscription/ 
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